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To the General Public and Valued Customers of LU 46 Limited Energy Contractors, 
 
With the LU 46 Limited Energy Unit strike entering week #4, LU 46 continues to provide service to our customers. It 
is most unfortunate that the Puget Sound Chapter of the National Electrical Contractors Association (NECA) has 
decided to decrease their priority of servicing our valuable customers. To be clear; this is NOT the position of IBEW 
Local 46!  
 
During this diƯicult and uncertain time, LU 46 has options for our customers to have ALL their electrical needs 
met.  We are fortunate to have many dedicated electrical contractors who agree with us and are committed to 
servicing our customers.   
 
Many customers had large projects interrupted due to this strike.  With the focus being the Limited Energy scope of 
the regional industry, we have a large contractor with NO workforce issues ready to assume projects your previous 
electrical contractors are unable or unwilling to perform.  To these customers looking for an IBEW LU 46 
contractor able to provide immediate services for fire alarm, digital antenna systems (DAS), access control, 
security, design – build, life safety systems, data, and ALL other limited energy work and projects across 
King, JeƯerson, Kitsap, and Clallam Counties of Washington State, your solution is Ozz Electric! Due to their 
commitment to workplace safety, fair treatment of their workforce, and dedication to work / life balance, 
they are exempt from the LU 46 strike, and they are ready to work for YOU! 
 
Your direct point of contact is the Executive Vice President of Ozz Electric, Mr. David Reechia.  His contact 
info is below: 
 
 

 
 

 

 
Acknowledging and oƯering gratitude to the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Skwxwú7mesh (Squamish), səlil ̓ilw ̓ətaʔɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) peoples and kʷikʷəƛ̓əm 
(Kwikwetlem First Nation), and Coast Salish territory on whose traditional lands I live and work. 

 
Acrytec Panel Industries 
Provident Utility Submetering  
EQ Building Energy Modeling    
Cricket Energy 
Trilliant - Connecting the World of Things 
Enlightened Clean Energy 
 
Please contact him immediately to have ALL your Limited Energy projects performed on time, under budget, and 
by the World’s finest Limited Energy Electrical workers of IBEW Local 46! The Ozz Project Management Team are 
prepared to assist all customers immediately.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me directly. Additional updates will come later this week.  
 
IBEW Local 46 is always open for business!  
 
Thank you!  
 
Sean Bagsby, Business Manager  
seanbagsby@ibew46.com   I   253-766-1087 

 
 

 

David Recchia 
Executive Vice President - Western Canada & USA | Ozz Electric Inc. 

 
Mobile: 604.916.5744 
Email: drecchia@ozzelectric.com 

 

www.ozzelectric.com 

 


